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The area near Svarthammerhola not far away from Fauske has been thoroughly examined by several cavers. However, 
in 1992 a new cave was found. The entrance was earlier covered by turf and vegetation, until a small land slide recently 
revealed this cave. During the spring of 1993 the cave was explored and mapped. The total length is 402 metres with 
only small potential for further extension. The cave has some deposits of sediments.
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